
 
 

January 2024 

Pay update for trade union members  
working for National Gas Transmission 

Dear union member, 
 
The recognised trade unions have had a productive meeting with the company 
to commence pay negotiations for 2024/25. 
 
The joint trade unions outlined areas highlighted by members in recent surveys. 
 

• RPI plus increase on pay and allowances. 

• Travel overtime – a single policy at enhanced rates 

• Increase percentage for promotions above current fixed rate. 

• Improvements to overtime pay for L6/7/8. 

• Improvements to the DC Pension Scheme. 

• Increase in minimum annual leave. 

 
 
Further meetings are scheduled to take place with the business in the coming 
weeks to discuss the key areas outlined by the joint trade unions. 
 
We will continue to update you on progress made during the talks. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


